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Greetings, Radio Control Boating Enthusiasts Of The Newly Formed EDINA YACHT CLUB!

This is the first newsletter for the club, which your co-editors volunteered to get of f the ground. While
we're not necessarily apologizing for the appearance of this first edition (although maybe we shouid...),
we thought it was more important to get the first newsletter out, than worrying about setting it up on a

computer, etc.

So, here it is!

There are two orders of business that we want to direct your attention to right away. First, you will
<otice that there is no name for the newsletter. WE NEED YOUR HELP! Will you please bring your
creative ideas to the next meeting? The sky is the limit (uh, make that the WATER is the Timit) on
creativity, and about all of the help we can give you is that the consensus at the last meeting was that the
name of the club should be the EDINA YACHT CLUB, and Centennial Lakes may be included in a logo.

And about that logo..We are devoting the majority of room in this first newsletter to attempting to de-
termine a logo. As evidence of the fascinating variety of individuals we have in the club, the 1ogo's you
see within this newsletter were developed by Walter Bieger, whose company deals with new product de-
sign & development. At our last meeting, everyone agreed that these concepts were very exciting, and
Walter has even come up with some new ones since then that are in this newsletter.

We would like to ask you to review these, and select those that you like the best. We are also including
an area for you to design your own logo if you are artistic. Our initial thinking is that the club should

probably have a logo for newsletters, stationary, etc, as well as a flag, and maybe even a design (like

the round ones) that could serve as a bumper sticker, etc. Take a look and see what you think!

Finally, we would like to ask club members to participate as a contributing member of the newsletter
staff by offering articles. These could be of any length on any related topic..new model stores; maga-
zines; tips; experiences, or whatever you would like to share with members.

NEXT MEETING: Tuesday, October 29 at 7:30 p.m. at the Centennial Lakes Centrum
Building. See you therel

'ewsletter co-editors: SCOTT HARR & CHARLES FOLCH
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